Sent: .

To: wastecomments
Subject: Submission on the DRS

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I think the proposed 20 cent charge is too low and won’t fully stop people from throwing their bottles away, | think a
deposit of 1 euro is more appropriate and would ensure full compliance. Alsa every roadside in the country
including national parks such as Connemara and Glenveagh are strewn with cans and plastic bottles. A major
operation will be needed to clean up this mess and could perhaps be carried out alongside the introduction of the
deposit scheme,

Kind regards,

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tit an riomhphost seo a phriontiil. Please consider the Environment before
printing this mail.






